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26th May 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians/LC class of 2021, 

Tomorrow is a very special day for the class of 2021 at Comeragh College. We celebrate your 

Graduation with you, the students and parents/guardians and with the staff of the school. 

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate all of the students who have embraced 

what has been a really challenging year for all.  

We are all aware of the dangers of collective gatherings currently. To congregate in any 

significant numbers between now and June 9th has the potential to negatively affect the 

holding of the Leaving Certificate Examinations. I would strongly advise that all students 

avoid such gatherings. 

Classes for LC students planning to sit the LC in June will end at 3.45pm, Wednesday, May 

26th, 2021. 

I wish you and your families the very best. 

Kind regards, 

KEVIN LANGTON 

(Principal) 


